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“ On October 17th, 2023 students and staff joined together for the second annual college and
career fair where they filled up their plates with tasty bites and minds with endless possibilities!
Students were encouraged to ask questions and explore future career opportunities.
#NewCareerOpportunities🎓🌭🍕 “


